## Ken Benka 1668a N. Warren Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53202 414-276-1940

Email: kbenka@profitnet.info

November 15, 2016

Linda Elmer
City of Milwaukee
Office of the City Clerk
Patricia Keating Kahn
Historical Preservation Committee
200 E. Wells
Room 205
Milwaukee, WIU 53202

Patricia Keating Kahn Historical Preservation Committee

Dear Ms. Elmer and Ms. Keating Kahn,

I ask that the consideration of the Certificate of Appropriateness scheduled for this afternoon, be deferred to your next meeting.

The reason is that I am in negotiation to sell my building to Mike Eitel. The sale would materially affect my objection (I would withdraw it). However if the sale does not happen, I would strongly object because my home would be useless.

Therefore, I do not know how to respond to this current revised proposal submitted yesterday. (after the submission date and a proposal based on conditions that do not yet exist).

As I understand it the earlier proposal is no longer under consideration, and therefore I will not attend the committee meeting today to voice any possible objection.

Yours truly

Ken Benka